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19th November 2018 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Parent Governor Election  
 
I write to advise you that no parent governor nominations were received by the closing date of Friday 16th 
November 2018 and the vacancy still stands. 
 
The Governing Body, staff and pupils are currently working very hard in moving our school forwards.  The 
support of Parent Governors within the Governing Body is rewarding and greatly valued by our school 
community.  If I can provide any further information to you regarding being a Parent Governor, then please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Together, we aim to Reach for the Stars and would greatly appreciate support you feel able to offer to our 
school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rachael Williams 
Acting Interim Headteacher 
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